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DATES 
October 

Friday 23rd break up for half term holiday 

 

November 

Monday 2nd return to school 

Tuesday 3rd school photos 

 

December 

Tuesday 8th flu vaccine for whole school 

Friday 18th break up for Christmas holiday 

 

January 2021 

Monday 4th staff training day, school closed 

  to pupils 

Tuesday 5th return to school 

 

February 

Friday 12th break up for half term holiday 

Monday 22nd return to school 

 

April 

Thursday 1st break up for Easter holiday 

Monday 19th return to school 

 

May 

Monday 3rd bank holiday 

Friday 28th break up for half term  

 

June 

Monday 7th return to school 

Friday 25th staff training day, school closed 

  to pupils 

Monday 28th staff training day, school closed 

  to pupils 

July 

Friday 23rd break up for Summer holiday 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

School Admissions 

If your child is due to start school or 

transfer to middle school in September 

2021, it is now time to make your application. 

The deadline for primary phase applications 

is 15th January 2021. 

The deadline for secondary phase 

applications is 31st October 2020. 

Please apply online by visiting: 

https://www.somerset.gov.uk/education-

and-families/  
 

 

Flu Vaccination Program 

You will receive with this newsletter a letter 

from Somerset SAINT explaining the upcoming 

flu vaccination program which includes a link to 

the online consent form.  Whether you would like 

your child to have the vaccine or not, the online 

consent form must be completed.    

 

If you have any problems accessing the link, 

please let the school office know.   

 
 

PE Lessons 

All PE lessons will be held outside unless the 

weather is really bad.  Please ensure that your 

child has in school jogging bottoms, a warm top, 

a waterproof coat and trainers.  Please let the 

office know if you are unable to provide any of 

the above and we will explore what we can do to 

help. 

 
 

Polite Reminder 

Please DO NOT park on the double yellow lines 

or zig zags on the roads outside of the school.  

Thank you 
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